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The ARRL Mississippi Section statewide Meeting will be held in McKee Park in Starkville, MS
on October 15, 2022.   The gathering begins at 8:00 AM on Saturday (October 15), and will
wrap up around 2:00 PM.

  

The time between 8:00 and noon is mostly informal, consisting of eyeball QSOs, coffee,
tailgating, and rag chewing.   Lunch will be at noon, and the Magnolia ARC is serving a family
reunion style, home-made buffet lunch.  The annual business meeting will take place at 1:00,
and everyone should be free to leave by around 2:00.
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